
 
 
City of Lawrence 
Traffic Safety Commission Agenda 
September 8, 2008-7:00 PM  
City Commission Room, City Hall 
 
ITEM NO. 3: Consider request to establish NO PARKING along one side of 

Eisenhower Terrace. 
 
 Facts: 
 

1. Eisenhower Terrace is a local street in a residential area 
paved 26 feet wide. 

2. It has been the practice to establish NO PARKING in 
areas of this type when requested and supported by 
adjacent property owners and/or residents; or when 
needed for safety reasons. 

 
 ACTION:  Provide recommendation to the City 

Commission. 
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ITEM NO. 3: 
 
Consider request to establish NO PARKING along one side of 
Eisenhower Terrace. 
 
Woosley presented the information provided in the staff report. 
 
Public comment: 
 

None. 
 

Commissioner Heckler:  My concern is for emergency vehicles. 
 
Commissioner Ziegelmeyer:  We get a request like this just about every other 
month. 
 
Commissioner Hagen:  I would be inclined to support the request. 



 
Commissioner Novotny:  I would also be in favor of the request. 
 
Commissioner Miller:  It is probably better and smarter to do it now since it 
appears that the area is still developing. 
 
Commissioner Ziegelmeyer asked which side was most appropriate; Woosley 
advised that probably the north side in order to provide sight distance around 
the corner to Eisenhower Lane and it appears that would eliminate fewer spaces. 
 
MOTION BY COMMISSIONER HAGEN, SECONDED BY COMMISSIONER 
HARDEN, TO RECOMMEND THAT NO PARKING BE ESTABLISHED ALONG 
THE NORTH SIDE OF EISENHOWER TERRACE; THE MOTION CARRIED 
(7-1)(Woods; lack of appearance by applicant). 
 
 
 




